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Why not become the Medical Faculty Rep?? 
Have a chance to: 

 Meet People 

 Improve your Course 

 Play a Role in Maintaining the Quality of your Degree 

 Represent Students at a Higher Union and University Level 

 Enhance your CV 

 

The SSLC System at Warwick 
Within each academic department there is a committee made up of at least two directly 

elected student representatives from each year group and at least two staff members as a 

general rule.  SSLC’s exist to provide a forum for both staff and students to discuss and 

resolve academic related issues.   

 

The Faculty Rep 
As the title suggests, the Medical Faculty Representative represents all of the students in the 

Medical Faculty.  He/she oversees the running of the SSLC’s in their Faculty making sure they 

are aware of any issues that are coming up at these meetings and feeding them back to the 

Students’ Union and the University. 

They attend the Medical Faculty Board Committee meetings, this isn’t as daunting as it 

sounds!  These committees meet only once per term and they are a good way of having a 

direct say in the running of your degree and those of the students you represent and making a 

real difference. 

 

Also, the Faculty Representative is a member of both the Students’ Union Academic Forum 

and of Union Council.  This is a chance to meet other student reps and discuss any problems 

your Faculty is having and get help as well as having a say on Union policy in general. 

 

Election of the Medical Faculty Representative take place in September, nominations close on 

Friday 16th September at 9.00pm and voting takes place online from Tuesday 20th September 

to Thursday 22nd September. 

 

If you would like any more information on the role and responsibilities of being a Faculty Rep 

or other ways you can get involved then please get in touch with: 

 

The Education Officer: Sean Ruston:  education@warwicksu.com or please visit the 

Democratic Services Office, Level 2, Warwick SUHQ for an informal chat. 
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